
What do you get when you combined a Birchwood ABC Colt and an Eagle River ES Eagle? 
A Powerful Pegasus! 

 
 

The Birchwood ABC school community is happy to welcome Eagle River Elementary School 
students, staff and families.  We will join together on Monday 12/10 and remain a partnership 
for the remainder of the 18-19 school year.  If you choose to drive your child to Birchwood on 
Monday morning you can expect the following procedure: 

• Please do not arrive before 8:40AM.   
• Please drive all the way to the end of the road to access the parent/visitor parking lot. 
• Either drop your student off or park and walk them across the pickup/drop off lane.  

Staff will be there to direct you. 
• All students from both Birchwood ABC and Eagle River ES will line up on the basketball 

court behind the sign with their teachers name.   
• At 8:50AM the bell will ring and we will enter the building as directed by school staff.   
• Students will follow their teacher to their classroom.   
• Parents are welcome to walk in line with their child and go visit the classroom.   
• At 9:00AM the bell will ring, we will all say the Pledge of Allegiance and listen to 

morning announcements.   
• At 9:30AM I will invite parents to meet with me in the MPR. 

 
We will have information to distribute to parents regarding pickup and drop off procedure 

and I will be happy to answer many of your questions.  Please try to have a restful weekend.  
Birchwood ABC/Eagle River ES is safe and clean and we are ready to once again fill our building 
with your child’s intelligence and energy! 
 
Happily Yours, 
Michael Thomas  
Principal Birchwood ABC/Eagle River ES 
Home of the Powerful Pegasus! 


